

NICER Newsletter

Nursery: Spring 1

Our NICER Challenge Pack this term is called:

On Parade!

The Challenge that our children will be undertaking is:

How can we create a parade for our families?

The outcome that the children will be working towards will be:

An Early Years Parade

The challenge outcome will take place near the end of the Spring Term before the Easter holidays on Friday 5th April.



NICER in Nursery:

This term, our challenge outcome will be to put on a parade for our families. It would be really helpful if you could have a look at different parades eg Disney, Chinese New Year etc on the internet or at the library. We will be researching lots of different Parades at Nursery and choosing which one we would like to create.

This week, the Nursery children have taken part in their 'hook' to launch them into this term's learning. We took part in a Carnival Workshop where the children listened to some Brazilian carnival music and learned to move and dance with the music. The children had lots of fun and some photos can be seen above.

NICER Homework Challenge:

Details of this term's homework challenge are on the reverse of this letter. The due date is not until week beginning 1st April and we do not need the homework brought in any earlier than this.

Details of our NICER learning can be found on the school website.

Nursery Twitter Pages:

We love to share all the great learning that goes on in Nursery. Please follow our Nursery pages to find out about our day and special events. Please note that no children's names are posted along with their photos.

Fibbersley P Nursery - @missperry673 He

Hedgehogs @SouthallLinsey

Rabbits @misshartshorne

Marvellous Me is an app we use to keep up with day to day notices. Through this app we can also send stickers and awards to notify you of your child's achievements. It's great to see all the Hi5's!

If you need a new parent join code, please do not hesitate to ask!